
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

EMISSIONS RECALL 
NOTICE

GX630R • GX660R • GX690R • GX690
GXV630R • GXV660R • GXV690R

IGNITION COILS 
Check below to see if your engine is affected by this recall.

Consumers should stop using their Honda-powered 
equipment and contact a Honda Engine dealer for a 

free repair.

What is the problem?

The engine may have an ignition coil malfunction, causing the engine to run on one cylinder. The engine may 
appear to run, but when a heavy load is applied, the engine may stop running.

What should you do?

Stop using your Honda powered equipment and contact a servicing Honda Engine dealer to make an 
appointment to have the ignition coils inspected and, if necessary, replaced free of charge. Transportation of the 
equipment to the dealer is the responsibility of the owner. If you need assistance locating a servicing Honda 
Engine dealer, please visit our web site: www.engines.honda.com. or contact us at (888) 888-3139.

In cooperation with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the California Air Resources Board

MODEL START SERIAL NUMBER END SERIAL NUMBER

GX630R GCBEK-1057259 GCBEK-1063705

GX660R GCBFK-1007293 GCBFK-1007993

GX690R GCBGK-1020163 GCBGK-1023184

GX690 GDACK-1000260 GDACK-1000451

GXV630R GJANK-1003116 GJANK-1003415

GXV660R GJAPK-1002337 GJAPK-1002624

GXV690R GJARK-1000606 GJARK-1000941
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